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Hello Chair and members of the committee: 

 

Housing is needed yes but HB 3928 is the wrong avenue, the wrong venue and the 

wrong approach. 

Housing is needed in cities not SPRAWLED across Oregon, wreaking havoc on 

farms or fragmenting forestry habitats. 

 

Don't spoil Tom McCall's vision; keep Oregon with a simple LAND Use system. 

Don't let each government or local community decide where to place housing without 

SIDEBARS. 

 

You're writing land use law that wouldn't go thru to LUBA? That in of itself is the 

dumbest thing I've seen and read! 

 

HB 3928 is an affront to our farms and forests and deserves to not pass out of your 

committee 

No dash amendment works with HB 3928 

 

This beast should die 

 

Let housing stay compatible with cities comprehensive plans with environmental 

considerations and citizen input  IN CITIES on lands that aren't zoned EFU and that 

aren't zoned Forest Zone. 

I am in opposition to HB 3928. 

 

Thanks 

Nunzie Gould 

 

 


